
 

MARCH, 2018 

It’s A C.R.O.C……… 

Come join the group 

discussion, participate... 

Are you a CROC associate? 

Send new ideas to : jjm39@npgcable.com 

Thank you!! 

Members are reminded that our dues are due at HQ 

by the end of March.  We need to begin collection of 

funding if we are to remain “members in good stand-

ing”. Dues are and Hollister has webinar programs 

available which deserve checking er hear for our 

small group. 

 

 

We had new members attend this last meeting 

and share their experiences.  We all had fun talk-

ing to one another.  Our speaker  was a represen-

tative from Hospice which provided new infor-

mation for some (me included).  We will have 

speakers in future, also. 

On behalf of UOAA Hollister has developed  

three educational webinars presented by their 

specialists in the field.  The first, “Ostomy Insur-

ance Reimbursement”, and the other two are on 

skin care and diversions.  (excerpt from January 

newsletter UOAA)  

Patient Bill of Rights 

PBOR 

Available for printing  full size 

of wallet size at: 

“www.ostomy.org” 

 


